Webmineral Advertiser

Dave Barthelmy

From: John Veevaert [john@trinityminerals.com]
Sent: Monday, November 12, 2007 04:30 PM
To: dbarthelmy@webmineral.com

Subject: 2007 Munich Show Specimens
Greetings:

I have finished posting the 2007 Munich Show specimens. There are about 100 in all.
You can see what was new there by going here:
http://www.mineralshows.com/ms2007/specials.shtml

To be removed from this list visit:

http://www.trinityminerals.com/email.shtml

and you delete your email address from this list.

Thank you for your interest,

John Veevaert
Trinity Mineral Co.

End Message 1



